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Comments: Hello FS,

 

Ive been an avid outdoor enthusiast and rock climber for over 25 years. Here is my feedback on your ridiculous

proposal for fixed anchors.

 

Restricting the establishment of new routes to "existing climbing opportunities" on non-Wilderness lands is

unenforceable and will create confusion amongst land managers and climbers. Non-Wilderness climbing

management policy should maintain opportunities for new anchors and new routes.  These lands are supported

by American Citizen tax dollars.  These are OUR lands, not yours.  Stop trying to tell us exactly what we can and

cannot do on public lands.


